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Monday 27th January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This week you may notice a change to the reading books your child brings home.  Your child will bring 
home a ‘Read Write Inc Phonics’ book.  This is a book that is carefully matched to the sounds that your 
child is learning in school and means that they can practise their phonics as they read.  In these books 
some of the words are in red.  For example: 
 

Is it Mick at the back? 
 

If a word is in red it means that it cannot to be read correctly using phonics and it is a tricky word 
that your child has to learn.  The phonics in the book are explained in the front cover and at the back 
of the book you will find questions to talk to your child about. 
 
Your child will also bring home a second reading book.  This is a book that they have chosen 
themselves from our reading scheme.  This is a book that you can share together. 
 
Please continue to hear your child read every day at home and complete the reading diary for the 
class teacher. 
 
If you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Nailor 
English Lead 
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